From: Mike Zajmalowski <Mike.Zajmalowski@Northlandpower.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 8:49 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: EB-2022-0325 — Generic Hearing on UTR: Phase 2 conference

Hi
Can you please register me for this hearing.
Thank you

Michael Zajmalowski — Director — Market Operations, Regulatory & Compliance
Northland Power Inc.
416.779.4620

Mike Zajmalowski
Director — Market Operations, Regulatory & Compliance

m. (416) 779-4620
Mike.Zajmalowski@northlandpower.com
NorthlandPower.com

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use
by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by
Northland Power and its subprocessors. For further information, please review our privacy notice at

www.northlandpower.com/privacy
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